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We are pleased to announce that Akerman has been
recognized by Construction Executive magazine in
its “The Top 50 Construction Law Firms” list for the
second year in a row. The firm climbed 14 places to

rank 32ndon the list this year.

“I believe the significant improvement in our
ranking is a testament to the quality of work our
practice provides clients across the country,” said
Jeff Gilmore, Chair of the Construction Practice. “We
will continue to grow and strengthen our practice
because we are committed to serving our clients
nationwide with all stages of their public and private
construction initiatives.”

Construction Executive, one of the industry’s leading
business magazines, based its ranking on survey
results from hundreds of U.S. law firms with a
construction practice. Data collected included 2022
revenues from the firm’s construction practice;
number of attorneys in the firm’s construction
practice; percentage of the firm’s total revenues
derived from its construction practice; number of
states in which the firm is licensed to practice; year
in which the construction practice was established;
and the number of AEC clients served during fiscal
year 2022. The ranking was determined by an
algorithm that weighted these factors in descending
order of importance.
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